WRITING LAB NEWSLETTER

is an informal monthly publication for those who direct or tutor in writing labs and language skills centers. Articles, announcements, columns, and reviews of materials focus on topics in tutoring writing. For those who wish to join the newsletter group, a yearly donation of \$7.50 (U.S. \$12.50/year for Canadians) to defray printing and mailing costs would be appreciated. Please make checks payable to Purdue University. Send requests to join, checks, and manuscripts for the newsletter to:

Muriel Harris, editor
Writing Lab Newsletter
Dept. of English
Purdue University
West Lafayette, IN 47907

Competition

Announcement of 1990 Competition for NCTE Awards for Excellence in Technical and Scientific Writing

The deadline for entries in the awards competition, which is open to works published from January 1, 1989 to December 31, 1989 is June 1, 1990. Submissions should be sent in triplicate and specifically entered in one of the following categories:

Best Book
Best Collection of Essays
Best Article on Methods of Teaching
Best Article Reporting Formal Research in Pedagogy or
Philosophy
Best Article on Philosophy or Theory.

For any article published in a collection to be considered in an

individual category, three copies of the individual article must be sent and the category of entry designated. Send entries to:

Dr. Beverly Sauer Levy 222 Chadbourne University College University of Maine Orono, ME 04469 (207) 581-3147

Winners will be announced at the Annual Convention of the National Council of Teachers of English.

Conferences

INDIANA TEACHERS OF WRITING TENTH ANNIVERSARY CONFERENCE

What: Presentations by featured speakers James Britton,

Tom Romano and Robert Probst and by teachers from

all academic levels

When: September 27-29, 1990 Where: Union Station Holiday In

Union Station Holiday Inn Indianapolis, Indiana

Who: Teachers of writing from kindergarten through the

university

For information about program or arrangements, contact

Deborah Corpus

Washington Township Schools

Indianapolis, Indiana

UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE BUSINESS WRITING CONFERENCE

On October 5th and 6th, 1990, the University of Louisville will present a professional writing conference, co-sponsored by its Department of English through a Bonnie Endowment and its School of Business. The theme for this conference is "Business Communication: Within and Across Organizations."

Those interested in learning more about speakers, paper submissions, or costs should contact:

Dr. Beth Boehm or Dr. Geoffrey Cross University of Louisville Department of English Bingham Humanities Building Louisville, KY 40292

INDIANA TEACHERS OF WRITING

The Indiana Teachers of Writing, established in 1981, is a non-profit organization of teachers, professors, and editors interested in the encouragement of studies in the teaching of writing. Membership in the organization includes a subscription to the semi-annual JOURNAL OF TEACHING WRITING, voting privileges, regular mailings, and opportunities for participation in all ITW activities. Annual dues are \$10.

Individual subscriptions to the JOURNAL OF TEACHING WRITING are \$8. Institutional subscriptions are \$15. Inquiries concerning membership in the organization or subscriptions to the JOURNAL should be addressed to Indiana Teachers of Writing, IUPUI Writing Program, 425 University Blvd., Indianapolis, Indiana 46202

Indiana University-Purdue University at Indianapolis